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Changing the voting system in the state of Oregon from being vote by mail to in 

person is an attack on the freedom of all peoples of this state who are legally allowed 

to have their voice heard through the democratic process. Our current voting sytem is 

currently the most successful way for the preservation of democracy. By insisting 

voting be done in person it restricts the access to voting from those who must work, 

those who do not have childcare, those who are disabled, and those who barring any 

other impediment may risk not being able to cast a vote due to long voter lines. This 

bill goes against the wishes of the Oregon people and must be cast down! Thank you 

for fighting for the rites of every voter.  


